
 
Dear Parents of Salisbury Academy, 
  
For the next two weeks, PSA will be 
collecting voluntary donations toward a 
Summer Gift Fund for the teachers and staff 
members of Salisbury Academy. We all 
know how difficult it can be to find just the 

right gift for each teacher, so, to make your life a bit easier, you can 
show your appreciation to the entire staff in ONE CHECK! 
 
PSA will pool all the money received and present each teacher and 
staff member with a monetary gift before Summer break.  Gifts will be 
accepted now until Friday, May 21 at the end of the school day.   
 
This tradition was started by PSA many years ago and has been greatly 
appreciated by the hardworking folks who are so dedicated to our 
children. The teachers and staff have been SO VERY thankful for the 
generous donations in the past.   
 
Please make your check payable to “Salisbury Academy-PSA” and 
write “PSA Staff Gift” in the memo section. Tracey Peoples will accept 
the checks at the front desk, or you may send in an envelope with your 
child with “PSA Staff Gift” on the front. To make your gift online, follow 
this link - https://salisburyacademy.factsmgtadmin.com/give/ . 
 
A note with all of the contributing families will accompany each staff 
gift. 
  
Many thanks in advance,  

 
Sarah Knight, President 
Diana Keith, Treasurer 
Lynn Leonard, Secretary 
 


